
Kimberly School District #414 

REGULAR BOARD MEETING FY25 

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 15, 2025 

ITEM#10B5 

BUDGET REVISE 

************************************************************ 

 

The proposed budget revision reflects the district’s salary-based apportionment and an accurate 

estimation of discretionary funding, which will be finalized by the State Department of Education 

(SDE) in February. Additionally, Laurie Wirtz has incorporated the Modernization Funds into the 

proposed budget revision. 


